
Briargate Parkway – Sterling Ranch Road East of Sand Creek 

US Army Corps of Engineers Permit 

 

The existing USACOE permit for Sand Creek has been included for this initial submittal.  Why 

would this CDR require a USACOE permit?  The USACOE/FEMA permitting will be associated 

with Sand Creek Channel Improvements and Bridges project. 


















































